
Dear Mr. McAdam, 
  
Thank you for your email of 23 February 2022 regarding the above. The position in relation to your 
enquiry is as follows. 
  
I have made enquiries into the matter and understand that this proposal should be progressed in the 
first instance by South Dublin County Council, in consultation with the Spa Hotel Lucan. Should the 
Council agree to proceed with the proposal, TII would welcome consultation at this stage.  
  
I hope that this information is of assistance to you. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mark Byrne 
Regulatory & Administration Executive  
Ref No. TII22-117402 

 
 


